CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 9, 2007

Thomas Johnston, PE
TGC Engineering, Inc
330 Louisiana Blvd, NE
Albuquerque, NM 87108

Re: Lot 6, Oakland South Subdivision Pond Reclamation Certification Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-5-07, (C20/D54)

Dear Mr. Johnston,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 4-5-07, the above
referenced plan is approved for Final Plat signoff by City Engineer.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Albuquerque

Sincerely,

New Mexico 87103 J 5 ’ Z

Bradley L. Bingham, PE
Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
www.cab.gov Development and Building Services
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